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Dear Marie Kolasinski,

Greetings to you ma’am. I hope this letter finds you in good health and great
spirits.

I must say I’m not much of the religious person. However I read one of your “Words
of Life”, book 8, I believe, and I found it quite interesting. I was wondering if you
could send me other “Words of Life” books? And other literature (your writings in
particular). I’m in need of some sort of uplifting material. My times are currently
in another rough stretch. I can’t imagine doing life for a sewing needle but that is
the possibility that I may be facing. It’s the early stages so we shall see how it plays
out.

I never heard of your store before but from what I’ve heard and read, you and
yours are doing a good thing. Do keep up the great work. You’re helping those with
no souls. Believe me, I know. Once I started reading the “Words of Life” something
awoke within me. Can’t really explain it nor put my finger on it but I’m different.
Anyway, do take care of yourself and I hope to hear from you soon...

Sincerely,

Rome 



May 19, 2010

May 19, 2010

Hello Rome,

Wow, your soil was just right for the word to go in and bear fruit. God has
been faithful to uphold His part of the bargain He made with me. He told me
to buy the field because the pearl of great price was in it and you are that pearl,
of great price. Well, I am buying the field with my gospel and He is anointing
it with the Holy Spirit so it is birthing those who are ready for the harvest.
What a glorious time and what one helluva time.

We have eight books and will send them one at a time as you write. 

Your new family, the Piecemakers send their love,

Marie’s Answer


